
APPENDIX C 
 
 
100  COUNCIL PLAN 2017-18 

 
Councillor Moran introduced the report of the Chief Executive which sought 
approval of the “Council Plan 2017-18”. 
 
Additional information relating to the financial position contained within the 
Council Plan 2017-18 was circulated at the meeting. 
 
In reaching the decision below, Cabinet considered the additional 
information and the details as set out in the report before it and accepted the 
reasons contained therein. 
 
RESOLVED  (A)  That the “Council Plan 2017-18” attached as Appendix  

A to this report be approved and referred to Council for 
adoption. 

 
 (B) That authority is given to the Chief Executive in 

consultation with the Leader to make any final 
amendments to the document, prior to publication. 

 
(C)  That call-in is not appropriate for this item, as the 

report is being submitted to the next meeting of the 
Executive Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 30 
March 2017 


